Discovering the secrets of Cave del Fosso del Drago.

On Friday October 17, at 1.30 pm, we willl meet in front of Flaminio
railway station, near to Metro Flaminio.
We will arrive in Sacrofano Station at 2.15 pm and we will walk to
explore this amazing place.

€ 22 for members

Luigi Plos, owner of

Luoghi Segreti a Due Passi da Roma

whatsapp: 346525042]
email: luigi.plos@gmail.com
www.luigiplos.it

FOR BOOKING: fao-staff-coop@fao.org / 0657053142

Kindly note that FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties, who respond directly to clients.



